
Buchanan, Rita 

To: 
Subject: 

Subject: Commission Resignation 

Dear Mayor Bogaard, 

Buchanan, Rita (rbuchanan@cityofpasadena.net) 
FW: 9/8 Council Agenda 

It is with great sadness that I must resign as your Mayor's Appointee to the Commission for Accessibility and Disability 
Services in Pasadena effective immediately. Family issues and work stresses have taken priority for me at this time. I 
value the Commission to which I have served for more than 5 years and believe in the work we have done to help all the 
citizens in our wonderful city and visitors alike. We were once a Commission of 4 members and you encouraged City 
Council members to support this Commission. This enabled us to grow to our current 9 member status to represent our 
diversity throughout Pasadena. This is something you fostered for many years, and I personally thank you! You have 
been a wonderful Mayor and leader. 

I believe the Commission is a valuable part of the Pasadena City culture and continues to grow in the dynamics as the 
needs arise. I truly appreciate your support as the past Chairperson for 2013-2014 and wish you all the best in your own 
future. I am also sad to learn you will not run for re-election as our "Dear Mayor Bogaard of Pasadena" again. 

Warmest regards, 

Dolores M. Gibbs 

p.s. Don't forget that 2015 Celebrates ADA 25! Let's all Celebrate! Pass it on! 
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